
 

 
My name is Max from  Jay Max Uniform Shop. 
  
I would like to thank you for supporting our business. 
  
We know this is a difficult time for us all, however, once the schools are open and it is safe, we will 
be opening our doors to our customers. 
  
To make sure we are doing everything possible to reduce the risk of infection for our customers and 
colleagues we will be introducing new social distancing measures in our stores and purchasing 
measures. 
 
All customers will be able to download an order form from a website, where they can order their 
uniform and collect in-store. 
 
We will be following the recommended advice from the Government, such as: 
 

 Where necessary we will limit the number of customers into our store to make sure it does 
not get overly crowded. 

 

 The store will be regularly cleaned with disinfectant throughout the day 
 
Customers can  order online on from the Website our link:      www.jaymaxuniforms.com  
  
Once the schools break up for summer holidays, we will consider opening our stores from 7 am-7 pm 
  
Kind regards 
  
Max  
JayMax Uniforms 

http://www.jaymaxuniforms.com/

